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Announces Social Workers’ Presentation 

Kalahari Resort & Conference Center 
September 22 through September 25, 2019 

 

I am very excited and pleased to announce two Licensed 

Clinical Social Workers (LCSWs) in our practice have been 

accepted to present at the National Association of Social 

Workers Pennsylvania Chapter Annual Conference to be held 

from September 22 through September 25, 2019 at the 

Kalahari Resort & Conference Center in the Poconos. This 

conference is attended by more than 500 social workers from 

across the state.  Over the course of several days, these 

professionals will exchange their combined knowledge and 

expertise.  

Andrea Oravec, LCSW and Marietta Scalise-Warnitsky, LCSW 

will co-present on Suicide: Impact on Clinicians in which the 

effects of this tragedy will be discussed, and self-care 

strategies will be explored.  

Additionally, Marietta will present Paw Prints on a Broken 

Heart which will discuss the importance of acknowledging 

and working through grief felt after a beloved pet passes 

away.  

Andrea and Marietta are honored and enthusiastic to be able 

to present their experiences and knowledge to peers at this 

conference.  

   


